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ELECTION ADDRESS BY CHRIS MAJER STANDING FOR CHIEF EXECUTIVE
At the April 2009 Council meeting I said that would not offer myself for re-election if the Chess for Schools project with Holloid did not go ahead.   As you will see from the report on Chess for Schools, although trial launch events were held in June/July, they were poorly attended by the schools and it has been concluded that this method of distribution is not viable.  While we are exploring alternate methods of distribution, there is now further delay in the project.  In the circumstances I gave consideration to the question of whether it was appropriate to offer myself for re-election.  Several people expressed the view that the interests of the Federation were better served if I were to stand for re-election.  Consequently, I determined to consult the Constituent Units (CUs) and only stand if nominated by a reasonable number.  As you will see six of the seven CUs nominated me and on that basis I have decided to stand.   

I have found the challenge of balancing my day job with the needs of the Federation particularly difficult in the last year.  In the next year I intend to look for a successor and work with that person with the intention of stepping aside in a year’s time.  This is the same approach that Stewart Reuben has followed with Lawrence Cooper.
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